March 3, 1924
Miss Ruth Canfield
Carnegie Institute
Department of Applied Art
Pittsburgh, Pa.

Dear Ruth:
	I have your letter and am very sorry to learn of the situation.  I do not see what else you can do and I fully expect that after you summer work, something satisfactory will open up for you.  I hope you will keep me advised of any change in the situation.
	I have an excellent group of seven pieces which I am sending to New York next week.  I am also to serve on the art jury at that time.
	The family join me in very kind regards.
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